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22nd September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Children in Ash Class will be having “informal” Forest School sessions 
every Thursday, starting this week, the 24th September. Initially these 
sessions will take place on school grounds, led by me and assisted by 
Mrs Durrant. We will be linking session themes to social and emotional 
wellbeing, play, creative and imaginative learning as well as core 
curriculum areas. We will also be working in our allotments during these 
sessions as well as the new polytunnel. 
 
In order that we can make use of this time every week, please could 
children have a puddlesuit, or suitable alternative, and wellies to wear. 
These should be named and can be kept in school. 
 
With many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
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